Wong, Tamarra
R

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: John Carsley

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 3:14 PM
To: ' Public Hearing

Subject: Proposed distillery at 1462 Granville
Hi,

This is a terrible idea for three reasons:

1) There is already a distillery (even if it only flavours its booze, rather than distill it from scratch) at Hornby and Beach.
One is enough for a two block radius.

2) There is already a full service liquor store within three blocks. We do not need another liquor outlet selling spirits on
Granville.

3) The commercial area linked to Vancouver House promised to be a market with businesses catering to local residents
(a “Granville Market North” might have been the term used). Taking up such a large area at ground level means that
useful businesses (green grocer, butcher, fishmonger, deli, etc.) will be squeezed out by an unnecessary, unhealthy one.

We oppose this proposition strongly.

John Carsley & Lee Tidmarsh
s.22(1) Personal and

S anfidantial

Sent from my iPhone



Wong, Tamarra
R

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Kenneth Schadt
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 10:16 AM
To: . Public Hearing; Dominiak, Lex
Cc: s.22(1) Personal and
N Confidential o .
Subject: Rezoning Application - 1462 Granville Street

Rezoning Application - 1462 Granville Street

"Manufacturing - Brewing or Distilling" is 1 of the last things we need in the beautiful corner of our fair city.
Another park would be good...

Kenneth, Vancouver.



Wong, Tamarra
R

s.22(1) Personal and

From: h ‘yuen Confidential

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 6:32 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 1462 Granville

Please be informed I oppose the development of the Brewery/Distillery at the above noted location.

Best,
Helen Yuen

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone






